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2018 Summer Feeding Program 
 

 Breathitt County Schools will be operating the 2018 Summer Feeding Program and   

 

have sponsored this program for many years with great success and community  

 

participation. Breakfast and lunch will be served daily at identified sites and times free of  

 

charge to children 18 or younger. Projected plans for this program are in the early stages  

 

but currently include the following: 

 

o Several  potential countywide sites for food distribution; including but not limited to 

the following: 

 

o Breathitt County High School 

o Sebastian Middle School 

o Highland Turner Elementary School 

o Marie Roberts – Caney Elementary School 

o Various Churches & Vacation Bible Schools 

 

 These sites are subject to change. 
 

o Projected dates of program – June 4th – July 27th.  

 No feeding on July 4th  
 
o Several Cook/Bakers will be required to operate this program and will be 

determined by the Food Service Director. These people will be paid extra funds 

from the food service account in addition to their regular contract. 

 

Any suggestions are welcome. Please direct your questions or comments to: 

 

Tabitha Napier; Food Service Director, Registered Dietitian 

606-693-4915 

                        Tabitha.Napier@Breathitt.kyschools.us 
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